
 

UPCOMING DATES TO NOTE 

 

Nov. 28 – Victoria Disability Awareness 

Centre presentation Grade 4&5 

Nov. 29 - Skating Div. 6 and 7 

Dec. 5 – Choir City Hall  

Dec. 5 – Spectrum band Performance  

Dec. 9 – PAC Hot lunch 

Dec. 14 – PAC Meeting 

Dec. 15 – Winter Concert 

Dec. 16 – Report Cards Home 

Jan. 3 – Welcome back from Winter break! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

BREAKFAST, LUNCH AND FUN FOOD DAYS 

We are able to provide a variety of breakfast foods, daily lunches and funding for the PAC 

sponsored “Fun Food Days” for any students in our building.  

Breakfast items are provided on the blacktop each morning; students can “grab n’ go” any 

item(s) they like.   

Students can also be added to our lunch list at any time. Generally, the lunch items 

provided are a sandwich/bagel, fruit, veggie, drink, cheese string, etc.  If you would like to 

place a “Fun Food Day” order and require financial assistance; please do not hesitate to 

reach out to the office and we will help. 

Carmen  
Carmen Gauvreau (she/her) 

 

 

 

 

SPIRIT DAY! 

 

Dress in your favourite colour 

on November 23, 2022. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
November 18, 2022 

McKenzie Elementary School wishes to recognize and acknowledge the Esquimalt and Songhees Nations, 

on whose traditional territories, we live, we learn, we play and we do our work. 

Monday 

Nov.21 
 

Victoria Disability 

Awareness Centre 

presentation for 

Grade 3 students 

Tuesday 
Nov.22  

 
 
 

Skating  
Div. 1 and 9  

@9:30-10:30 A.M. 
 

Div. 10 and 11 
@10:45-11:45 A.M. 

 
 

 Div. 5: Field trip to  
Swan Lake  

@ 9:30 – 11:30 A.M.  

Wednesday 
Nov.23 

 

Spirit Day  

Dress in your 

favourite colour. 

 

Thursday 
Nov.24 

 
Skating 

Div. 2 and 3  
@9:45-10:45 A.M.  

 

Friday 
Nov.25 

 
 
 

 



 

McKenzie PAC Purdy’s Fundraiser 

Calling ALL Chocolate-Lovers! 

 

We are teaming up with Purdy’s Chocolatier 

to fundraise this holiday season. Stock up on 

your favourite Purdy’s treats (did someone 

say Hedgehogs?) AND support a great cause 

at the same time—it is the best of both 

worlds.  

All fundraising profit raised will directly 

support McKenzie Elementary PAC so every 

order makes a great difference to us. 

 

Ordering is as easy as eating chocolate. Just 

click on this link: 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/10

26195-99484 

fill out your info you’ll need an email address, 

click “Join Campaign”, enter campaign number 

50589 McKenzie PAC Purdy’s Christmas 

Fundraiser and order to your heart’s content! 

The order deadline is Monday, November 

28th, 2022 for delivery to the school Dec 

12th so get shopping! 

THE CARD PROJECT! 

Thank you so much for supporting our Art 

Card Fundraiser this year.  

We had 88 orders and raised over $800. 

Amazing!.  

The funds raised will pay for a whole school 

arts performance. 

Thank you everyone for your support! 

 

 

  

 

Thank you everyone! 

 

 

REMINDER: DRESS FOR THE WEATHER 

WET Coast weather is upon us. Please, send your children dressed for  

the weather. McKenzie Students go outside rain or shine.  

Consider sending extra clothes for your child to have on hand. 
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